
Sharon Conservation Commission 
February 25, 2025 

Minutes 

 
On Tuesday March 25, 2025, a regular meeting of the Sharon Conservation Commission was 
held at the Sharon Meeting House on Route 123 in Sharon, New Hampshire at 6:30 p.m.  In 
attendance were Anne Fischer and Megan Cahill. 
 
We waited for twenty minutes but no one else came to the meeting.  Then, there not being a 
quorum whereby to conduct any business, we departed. 
 
Fund balances for February and March.   
 
Town Forest  Fund          2/28 2025          Interest   $65.00                 Balance   $85,227.67 
                                                 3/31/2025          Interest   $67.38                Balance   $85,295.05 
  
Conservation Fund         2/28/2025          Interest   $106.41             Balance   $139,518.14 
                                                  3/31/2025          Interest   $110.29             Balance   $139,628.43 
 


